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2016-Athletic Information and Clearance Dates

All students must complete the online Athletic Clearance process prior to participation in sports at Steele Canyon High School. Freshman will be able to sign up online in May when the 2016/2017 school year clearance is available.
1.  Go to www.schscougars.org .  
2. Click on the Athletics tab then click on Sports Clearance.  
3. Print a copy of the physical form (located on the same page).  This needs to be completed by a licensed physician or at Steele Canyon when we have physicals in June (dates provided below).
4. Complete the online form.  If you’re a first time user, click on “Don’t have an account-register”.  
5. Click on New Clearance, then select the 2016-2017 school year from the drop down menu.
6. Select Steele Canyon, then the sport your student wants to participate in.
7. All students must have insurance to play sports.  You can purchase insurance for your student at: www.k12specialmarkets.com/Enroll_1.aspx
8. Once you’ve submitted the form online a confirmation will be sent to your email account.  Print the confirmation page, sign it and put it in a safe place.  You’ll need to turn it in to the coach on the first day of try outs/practice.
9. If your student plans on participating in more than one sport; you’ll need to go back into athleticclearance.com and add the additional sports.  Each time the system will email a new confirmation to sign and submit to the coach.
Below are the dates physicals will be given on campus. 
Wednesday, June 1st in the ENS Locker Room at 6 p.m.
Saturday, June 4th in the ENS Locker Room at 11 a.m.
The cost is $20.  
You can also schedule an appointment with your primary care physician.

If you have completed the online application, the Finance Tech will collect your physical and clear you to participate in sports. 
We encourage Freshmen to bring their paperwork (even if you have your physical done elsewhere) to be cleared on the dates above.  You’ll be able to start your school year ready to participate in sports from the first day of practice.  Physicals are valid for one year.  Getting your physical after June 1st keeps you eligible for the entire school year.  Remember that some spring sports can run until the end of May, so please wait until June to get your physical.
Attention All Incoming Freshmen: If you are interested in playing sports for Steele Canyon High School, please refer to our website for more information.  Please do not contact coaches until two weeks after your last day of school.  We will have specific information for Ninth Graders posted.  Thank you.
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